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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine

Madam President,
Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Greece and thanks for the presentation of its national report.
We commend the country’s strong commitment to uphold the human rights and positively note the steps taken to implement the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle, including those made by Ukraine.
It is important that Greece continues to undertake measures to ensure effective implementation of the Istanbul convention it has recently ratified, with particular focus on promoting public awareness aimed at preventing all forms of violence against women and girls as well as elimination of gender stereotypes.
We welcome the efforts aimed at combating trafficking in human beings and racism and intolerance, as well as at ensuring the rights of the child and of persons with disabilities and wish Greece success in implementation of the relevant National Action Plans it has recently adopted. We also hope that elaboration of a new National strategy for Roma Social Inclusion 2021-2030 will be successfully finalized.

As in recent years Greece has faced the arrival of an unprecedented high number of asylum seekers, refugees and irregular migrants, we acknowledge the steps taken by the authorities to modify the country’s asylum law and restructure reception and detention facilities and call on to exert further efforts to tackle the outstanding issues.
We recommend Greece to:
· ratify the OP to the CRC on a communications procedure;
· continue efforts to improve conditions of detention;
· decriminalize defamation.
We wish Greece a successful review.
Thank you.
